We are Preparing to Travel to Ghana to Meet the
Children

Preparations are underway for our trip to
Ghana in the first week of March. This year
,there are Seven of us heading to Ghana.
The group includes Five volunteers, all from
B.C , who are travelling to Africa for the first
time.

We have the Rai’s, a couple from white
Rock, The Nelson’s a mother and son team
from Maple Ridge and a fifth one ,an
entomologist from Kelowna. Don Wolfe
going with us for the second time.

They are all excited to be going with us to
meet the children that we support and
interact with them as we visit the Ten
villages that we sponsor Children.

It will also be an opportunity for them to see
a cross section of Ghana as we travel by
road for a week from Village to village.

Did you Receive Your Tax Receipt from FACE



We hope you received your tax Receipt for
your donation to us in 2023. You likely
received it by email from Canadhelps.org the
same day you made your donation by credit
card. For those who sent a cheque by mail,
the receipts were emailed end of January
2024.

If you did not receive it, | suggest you first
check old emails and search for mail from
canadahelps.org If something went wrong
and you still can’t find it, please email us at
Canadahelps.org and we get a duplicate tax
receipt sent to you.

Thanks for your Support which is making it
possible for us to continue our mission this
year and keep Supporting these needy
Children. God Bless you .

NEW WAY TO GIVE FOR 2024: MONTHLY
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